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2018/08/20 
FSP GROUP INC 
Zoe Dai 
22 JIANGUO E RD TAOYUAN CITY 330 TAIWAN 
 
Our Reference: File E211696, Vol. 2 Sec. 11 Project Number: 4788628530 

Your Reference: Model FSP180 series, Switching Power Adapter 

Project Scope: UL/cUL Report correction for Switching Power Adapter--FSP180 series (E211696-V2-S11) - 
E211696-QQHM 

UL Component Recognition to the following standard(s): 

ANSI/AAMI ES60601-1 (2005/(R)2012 + A1:2012, C1:2009/(R)2012 + A2:2010/(R)2012) - 
Amendment 1 - Revision Date 2012/08/21 

CAN/CSA-C22.2 No. 60601-1:14 - Edition 3 - Revision Date 2014/03 
 
Dear Zoe: 
 
Congratulations!  UL's investigation of your product(s) has been completed under the above Reference Number and 
the product was determined to comply with the applicable requirements.  This letter temporarily supplements the UL 
Follow-Up Services Procedure and serves as authorization to apply the UL Mark at authorized factories under UL's 
Follow-Up Service Program. To provide your manufacturer(s) with the intended authorization to use the UL Mark, you 
must send a copy of this notice to each manufacturing location currently authorized under File E211696, Vol. 2 Sec. 
11. 
 
The Test Report and records in the Follow-Up Services Procedure covering the product are completed and are now 
being prepared (if you do not have a separate CB Report, you can to access the Test Report now). Please have the 
appropriate person in your company that is responsible for receiving/managing UL reports access an 
electronic copy of the Test Report and FUS Procedure through the CDA feature on MyHome@UL, or if you 
desire another method of receiving the report please contact one of the contacts below. If you are not 
familiar with our MyHome site or need to create a new account in order to access your reports, please click 
the link HERE. 
 
Additional requirements related to your responsibilities as the Applicant can be found in the document “Applicant 
responsibilities related to Early Authorizations” that can be found at the following web-site: 
http://www.ul.com/EAResponsibilities 
 
Any information and documentation provided to you involving UL Mark services are provided on behalf of UL LLC 
(UL) or any authorized licensee of UL. 
 
We are excited you are now able to apply the UL Mark to your products and appreciate your business.  Feel free to 
contact me or any of our Customer Service representatives if you have any questions. 
 
UL is strongly committed to providing you with the finest customer experience possible. You may receive an email 
from ULsurvey@walkerinfo.com inviting you to please participate in a brief satisfaction survey. Please check your 
spam or junk folder to ensure receipt of the email. The subject line of the email is “UL Customer Experience Survey.” 
Please direct any questions about the survey to ULsurvey@walkerinfo.com. Thank you in advance for your 
participation. 
 
Very truly yours, Reviewed by: 
  
Echo Ho, Project Handler under training /  
David Shih, Project Handler  

Bruce Mahrenholz 

+886-2-28967790  CPO Director 
Conformity Assessment Specialist /  
Senior Project Engineer 

Certification Program Office 

Echo.ho@ul.com UL LLC 
 


